
 

 
                                                                                                        Dear 

ACS Parents:               

May has been so BUSY and we are only half way through!  First, 

our Diversity Day was celebrated on Tuesday, May 11th.  We 

celebrated the uniqueness of our students by honoring their 

cultural diversity.  Planned and organized by Ms. Drayton and 

Mrs. Garcia, classes explored the question of “What is it to be 

me?”  This led to a better understanding of individual ethnicity 

and pride in what makes us who we are.  Using that theme, all 

students created videos using the Flipgrid program. THEY WILL 

BE ON OUR YOUTUBE BY TOMORROW!  

 

The day’s highlights included the premier of the students’ 

“flipgrid” videos followed by a delicious international 

lunch.  Thanks to the ACS Family and School Association for 

providing a delicious catered lunch (see facebook for full 

article and so many beautiful pictures of this event).  

The next exciting happening was today! After Divine Liturgy, 3 

new members were inducted into the ACS chapter of the 

National Junior Honor Society. Giovanna Barrientos Roman, 

Yean Paul Magyar, and Derek Vazquez were welcomed to the 

special group by Dylan Acevedo and Jeremy Valdez, the only 

remaining members from pre pandemic - 2019. Dylan and 

Jeremy reviewed the qualities that are considered when 

applying for membership. They are Scholarship. Service, 

Leadership, Character, and Citizenship. Parents of the 

inductees and students from grade 5 through 8 were also in 

attendance. May God continue to bless them as they get ready 

to start the next chapter of their lives (see facebook for article 

and  more pictures of this event).  

We are so happy to offer these special celebrations and still 

keep everyone safe! Thank you for your support.  

Please check the back of the Newsletter for important dates 
and take a few minutes to read our letter from Bishop 
Checchio. Have a wonderful weekend and please reach out if 
you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Blessings, Mrs. Shumny  

† Assumption Catholic School  

 

 
[Date] 

 

 

Questions or concerns? Call the school 

office at 732-826-8721 

**Family Income Surveys**  
winner will be pulled Monday 

Morning before prayers!  

* Kindergarten and 8th grade parents make 

sure you check REMIND for Graduation 

information!  

*First Holy Communion fees are due and 

all information has gone home.   

If you have any questions or concerns 

please call Phyllis 732-826-8721 ASAP! 

SUMMER PROGRAM INFORATION GOING 

HOME TODAY! 

BIG NEWS!!!  Another 70 Chromebooks 

purchased for ACS Students!  Thank you 

to our Parents who participate in our 

fundraisers, our wonderful parishioners 

who always donate and pray for us and 

the Perth Amboy BOE for working with us 

on grant funding.  We are truly blessed. 
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 Dates to Remember: 
 

May 10th – May 19th MAP TESTING!!! 
 

May 19th Wednesday: Pizza & Phys. Ed day: WEAR GYM 
CLOTHES!  PIZZA MONEY DUE BY Tuesday! 

 
MY 20TH Thursday: 8TH GRADE starts Exams 

 
May 21st $3 Dress Down Day 

 
May 26th Wednesday: Pizza & Phys. Ed day: WEAR GYM 

CLOTHES!  PIZZA MONEY DUE BY Tuesday! 
 

May 28th Friday: No Classes Bishop’s Holiday! 
May 31st Monday: No Classes Memorial Day Holiday! 

 
June 1st Tuesday: $3 Dress Down AND 8th Grade Class Trip! 

 
June 4th Friday: Wear your Blue and Yellow! School Spirit Day! 

 
June 4th Friday: 6:30pm Divine Liturgy and 8th Grade 

Graduation Ceremony at our church.  
 

From the Office: 
 

*Please call Mrs. Phyllis Kwiecinski: 732-826-8721 with any billing questions.  
 

* Aftercare Bills for April are past due.  Please send in payment labeled with child’s 
name/grade. 

 
*All Financial Obligations must be met by June 10th.  

 

FSA Corner: 
Thank you to our parents who organized a Teacher Appreciation Luncheon and 

are working hard to make gifts for our 8th grade graduates! 


